
Last updated on 3/14/2018- ac 
 

 
By clicking the box below, I request access to the Human Right to Water Portal website 
and maps and acknowledge the following: 
 
 
Data contained on this website represents the information available on community and non-transient 
non-community (specifically schools and day cares) public drinking water systems that are regulated 
by the State Water Resources Control Board (State Water Board) or Local Primacy Agency (LPA).  
Please note that the State Water Board's regulatory authority does not include water systems that are 
defined as "state small water systems", “local state small water systems” or private domestic 
wells. You should review any notices you receive directly from your drinking water supplier, as these 
notices may contain more recent information than the statewide data currently available on this website. 
Please note that a water system may not be included in the website’s map or downloadable data files 
because it meets one of the following conditions:  
 

o Public drinking water systems for which current monitoring data has not been reported, 
such that actual exceedance/compliance status is unknown at this time. 

o Public drinking water systems that are exceeding federal/state drinking water standard for 
which no enforcement action has been taken. 

o Public drinking water systems with a total coliform violation. These violations will be 
reported to the Safe Drinking Water Information System (SDWIS) when the State Board 
adopts the California revised Total Coliform Rule (rTCR), which is expected to occur in 
late 2018. 

 


